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21 August 2024 

FY24 Results Webcast Rescheduling 
 
 

Southern Cross Electrical Engineering Limited (“SCEE Group”) has now been able to reschedule 
today’s results presentation webcast that was cancelled due to technical issues with the external 
service provider’s platform. Details of the rescheduled event are as follows: 

Investors and analysts are invited to attend a results presentation webcast with Graeme Dunn (SCEE 
Group CEO and Managing Director) and Chris Douglass (SCEE Group CFO) on Thursday 22 August 
2024 at 10.30am WST. 

Investors and analysts wishing to attend the rescheduled webcast can join via the new registration 
link below and are encouraged to pre-register prior to the event.  

https://ccmediaframe.com/?id=rY18Qrdq  
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